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Burgess Construction removed the swim docks.  The Waterfront Committee did the rest of the work removing swim lines, the small docks, and putting away the picnic tables.  Special thanks to Ed Zambraski and Dave Douglas.
Brackets has removed the Port-a-Potty.
Someone has two paddle boards left down by the racks.  Does anyone know whose they are?
M&H is going to do the rip rap , remove some dead trees, and some stumps possibly next week.  I am checking with Ken Haley Monday.
The name of the road has been changed to Nile Brook Lane with 911.  Bailey is checking with Public Works to get a sign.
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